
 
  Lake Blackshear Baptist Church  

                             lakeblackhearbaptistchurch.com  
                         9:30 /11:00 AM Worship Service 
                               Phil Streetman, Pastor 

     Denise Bauer, Children/Youth Director 

             Sunday, April 25, 2021  
 

 

 

Prelude                                              Gail Hammock/Diane Murray 

Call to Worship “Rejoice in the Lord Always”         Dawn Holder 

Invocation 

Children’s Message                                                      Betty Greene 

Special Instrumental                      Gail Hammock/Diane Murray 

Welcome & Announcements  

Special “Let There Be Praise”                                       Amey Cagle                        

Message “Rejoice and Again I Say Rejoice” – Philippians 4:4-7 

      Decision Hymn  

Benediction 

Postlude                                            Gail Hammock/Diane Murray  

***** 

Welcome back to our 43rd service inside our sanctuary 

since the pandemic! Thanks to our Deacons, musicians, 

AV Crew, & temp checkers & vocalists for our service 

today! 

 

 

 
 

 

April Deacons of the Month: Ken Long – Buddy Roseberry 
 

April 18, 2021 Offering: $3,936.00 Worship 
                                                    82.00 Parking Lot Fund 
                                            $4,018.00 Total 
 

The Brotherhood also invite the men to coffee & a prayer, 
Tuesday, 7:15 AM. Social distancing will be observed. 

 

Wednesday Night Bible Study & prayer meeting will start at 6 PM 
online & in the sanctuary.  
 

Tithes and offerings can be dropped in the box on the table in the 
foyer or mailed to the church at 650 South Coney Road, Cordele, 
GA.  
 

We will start back Adult Sunday School in May at 10 AM with our 
regular worship service at 11 AM. Everyone will enter from the 
front of the church. For social distancing purposes, the men will 
meet in the sanctuary, the ladies in the fellowship hall, and the 
Coed class will meet in the choir room. Children/Youth will meet 
in the Sunday School classrooms. 
 

We will recognize the graduates of our church family on May 16 
during our worship service. If you have a graduate in your family, 
please give their name, graduating school, relation to you, future 
plans and their photo to Leeza or the pastor. You may email this to 
philstreetman@att.net or leezads@att.net . 
 

We are planning an outdoor VBS on Sat., June 5, 9-11 AM. Be on 
the lookout for more info. 
 

Sunday Worship Services - Thank you for attending & wearing your 
face masks. We will not sing as a congregation this morning due to 
possible risk. You may use the restrooms in the foyer only. The 
sanctuary and restrooms will be sanitized between services. We ask 
that you follow social distancing guidelines.  

mailto:philstreetman@att.net

